
 

 

 

Friday, 6 December 2024  

 

 
RE: Staffing Updates 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Stacey Lewis is expecting a baby next year (April 2025) and 

we are sure you will all wish to join us in congratulating her and her husband on this fabulous 
news!  Mrs Lewis will commence her maternity leave at the end of the spring term.  We currently have 

an advert out to recruit for Mrs Lewis' Assistant Headteacher role (some of you may have spotted this 
on social media!) and will inform parents/carers of who will be joining the team in due course once we 

have recruited to this.   
 

Miss Hannah Bruce will be returning from her maternity leave in January 2025 and we look forward to 
welcoming her back to the Elmhurst team.   

 

Mrs Pam Moore, who has been a dedicated member of staff at the school for 23 years, will be taking 
retirement at the end of this term.  We would like to take the opportunity to thank Mrs Moore for her 

hard work and commitment to the pupils at Elmhurst School.  Mrs Moore has worked across the school 
in several year groups, worked within the whole class and supported pupils 1:1.  We will miss her 

expertise, her calm presence and her unwavering dedication to our pupils.  We will also miss her 
phenomenal art skills!  We hope that you will join us in thanking Mrs Moore and wishing her well in her 

retirement.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs Rachel Lee and Miss Kirsty Needham 

 

 
 

Mrs R Lee and Miss K Needham 

Co-Headteachers 


